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 I urge you to vote no on HB-2004-A.  This is much to much government
control.  This will only encourage landlords to sell their rentals and
invest in other things with less hassle which would mean less rentals
and higher rents.  This bill would be the final straw that gives land
lords little control over their property and investment.  The climate
is already in favor of the renter with not much favor for the
landlords position.  This is a serious bill and just another right
will be taken from the landlord.  Please vote no.  I have been a
landlord for many years and am feeling I have no rights or control
over my rentals now.

Nancy Dornan
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